
 

  
  

 

February 4, 2025 
 
Jeannine Briol, PE 
Construction Engineer 
Dakota County Transportation Department 
 
RE:   CSAH 86 Reconstruction Project 
         Scope and Fee Proposal for Supplemental Agreement No. 1 
 
Dear Ms. Briol: 
 
Alliant Engineering has appreciated the opportunity to work with you on the CSAH 86 Reconstruction 
Project.  As we have previously discussed, several factors have contributed to a longer project schedule and 
additional unanticipated effort in construction surveying.  We are continuing to perform our required work 
on the project but would like to recognize and solidify the added scope at this time.   
 
Our original proposal did not include construction surveying services for continuous monitoring of the 
temporary rail shoofly. In March 2024, Alliant was directed to perform displacement monitoring of the 
temporary rail shoofly and sheet pile shoring. Following railroad guidelines, this monitoring was performed 
three times per day, seven days per week. This effort continued throughout 2024 until Dakota County 
implemented a remote monitoring system in December 2024. 
 
In addition, our original proposal anticipated this project would be complete in October of 2023. The 
currently anticipated completion of the bridge portion of the project is now sometime in Spring 2025. This 
extended project schedule has resulted in additional effort in on site construction inspection and expenses. 
 
We respectfully request an amendment to our contract in the amount of $254,000 to account for these 
additional services. This amount is derived as follows: 
 
 Rail monitoring effort:  797 hours @ $185/hour = $147,445 
 Additional inspection effort: 789 hours @ $135/hour = $106,515 
          Total Amount = $254,000 
 
We again thank you for the opportunity to work with Dakota County on this project and appreciate your 
consideration of this request.  If you have any questions about this scope and fee or want to discuss in 
further detail, please contact me at 612-701-0479 or mjaster@alliant-inc.com.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark Jaster, PE 
Director of Construction Services 
 
 


